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HB 2025 tax increases will make if difficult for new families, such as my own to 

struggle even further. It is already difficult enough spending hundreds a month on fuel 

to get to and from work. Current registration fees already have a big impact on our 

monthly budget, as well as most Oregonians. Lastly, adding a tax to purchasing 

vehicles will not only further crush the market, but will make it far more difficult to 

purchase a vehicle of quality as everyone will have to purchase a cheaper car to pay 

for the taxes. This bill is not for the people of Oregon, this will only hurt the financial 

situation of most Oregonians who are already struggling to get by. 


